
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear International Commissioner, 

from August 5th to 15th 2024 the Lower Austrian Boy Scouts and Girl Guides will host the international 
Lower Austrian Jamboree “WoidLa24” in Waldreichs close to Zwettl in the “Waldviertel” (north-eastern 
part of Lower Austria). We are expecting up to 4.000 Guides, Boy Scouts, Caravelles, Explorers, 
Rangers and Rovers, along with their leaders from many different countries. 

We chose the name “WoidLa24” with a good reason: The camp will take place in pure nature, with a lot 
of wood (WOID in Austrian dialect) around. “LA” is the abbreviation of “Lager” which means “camp”. 
Join us, meet young people from many countries and live ten days in a multifaceted city of tents. 

Participation and sustainability ... the International Lower Austrian Jamboree will be an adventure, 
which takes care of our resources and benefits from your ideas, which help creating a great 
atmosphere! Taking advantage of the surroundings in the “Waldviertel” (a very beautiful part of the 
province of Lower Austria), there will be a multitude of excursions, adventures and other exciting 
activities. 

We would be more than happy to welcome children and adolescents from your country to our Lower 
Austrian Jamboree. This is why you will find the WoidLa24 posters attached to this letter. 

We kindly ask you to publish information on “WoidLa24” in as many of your national, regional and local 
scout papers as possible, to reach a maximum number of groups within your organization. All 
information on “WoidLa24” and a detailed description of the registration procedure can be found at 
www.woidla24.at (see English page). 

We are looking forward to host groups from your country on “WoidLa24” and wish you a kind “Gut 
Pfad!” 

Yours in Scouting und Guiding, 

WoidLa24 Team 

 


